



Saint Ann School

Where Faith & Knowledge Meet

Good Morning,

After several discussions with teachers this week, we have decided to postpone field trips scheduled this month. These include the 5th grade trip and the 1st and 3rd grade trip. This is being done out of an abundance of precaution. Depending on timing the field trips will be rescheduled for later in the school year.

Currently we are planning to continue with the April 7th Art and Music Showcase. A decision regarding a delay or cancellation will be made as more information becomes available. The COVID-19 situation is rapidly growing and as such we want to take whatever safeguards possible.

Thank you and reach out with any question.

Mr. Chiaravalloti

Principal